
game biologists gather public
comments on marine mammals

alaska department of fish & game
biologists from the gamecame division
participated in a number of public
meetings in villages and towns in nor-
thwest alaska in which ideas about
management of marine mammals were
discussed according to adf&g

the public expressed comments and
concerns regarding the return of
management of walruses sea otters
and polar bears to the state

meetings also were held in
southcentralSouthcentral and southeast alaska and

with various organizations represen-
ting groups interested in marine mam-
mal issues additional meetings will

be held later in other commcommunitiesunifies

those who want additional informa-
tion may contact kathy frost or lloyd
lowry at 4565156456 5156 in juneau at
adf&g


